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It is with great sadness to inform the veterinary 

fraternity about the sudden and unexpected demise of 
Dr. Kenneth Wameyo yesterday, Wednesday 30th 
October 2019 at the Kenyatta National Hospital, 

Nairobi following a short illness. 

Dr. Wameyo has been a valued member of the 

veterinary fraternity and has served the Kenya 

Veterinary Association in various capacities including 

being the Hon. Secretary from 2016-2018. He is 

famously known locally and internationally for being

the founding member and moderator for various digital 

veterinary forums/platforms that bring together several veterinary groups 

including the KvetForum. He has also been active on social and digital media 

platforms where he has been the source of information for the veterinary 

fraternity.  

We, the KVA – National Executive Committee wish to take this early opportunity 

to send our heartfelt condolences to the family and friends of Dr. Wameyo noting 

that his sudden demise is a great loss not only to them but to the entire local, 

regional and international veterinary fraternity. 

Dr. J.M. Gichomo 

Hon. Secretary - Kenya Veterinary Association 
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